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FINS Begins Website 
Connecting the Community 

Connecting the community of neurologists, 

neuroscientists, technologists, therapists, nurses, mid-

level practitioners and researchers to the community is 

critical to the success of neuroscience care.  We are 

beginning to work on a number of ideas and are 

interested in input.   
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Please be patient as we develop content and feel free to let us 

know if you have any ideas or comments at 

admin@finsneuro.com 

Thank you 

Mark Stecker 
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The Beginning of FINS 
Some Quotations from John Hancock 

As the initial discussions around the 

creation of FINS began, there was 

discussion of these quotations from 

one of our founding fathers, John 

Hancock. 
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“We must be unanimous; there must be 

no pulling different ways; we must hang 

together.”  

-- John Hancock 
 

“The more people who own little 

businesses of their own, the safer our 

country will be, and the better off its 

cities and towns; for the people who 

have a stake in their country and their 

community are its best citizens.”  

-- John Hancock  
 

“I shall look forward to a pleasant 

time.”  

-- John Hancock  
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